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April 8, 2014 

Rosalyn Baker, Chair 

Senate Committee on Commerce and Consumer Protection 

Dear Ms. Baker, 

I am a massage business owner in Hawaii and I work as an instructor in the massage department at 
Remington College. OlfVla Nagashima has been my massage department chair for the last year and I am 
continually impresses by her professionalism, personal, and management skills. She is very organized 
and a great mentor for students and instructors. She Is very talented massage therapist, and an active 
advocate for massage In our community. She is committed to continuing education and always supports 
instructors and therapist to continuously learn and improve. 

Olivia Nagashlma is a great asset to the massage community and I highly recommend that you elect 
Olivia Nagashima for the Board of Massage. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, 

Thank you so much, 

~~wrr.M!<P 
Inner Rhythm Consulting 
931 University Ave #208 
Honolulu, HI 96826 
(808) 285-8139 


